
Dear Elm Class, 

 

I hope you are all well. 

 

It has been another wonderful week for weather so I hope that you have all been enjoying some 

time outside. 

I hope you all enjoyed the staff video which we put together. Hopefully, it put a smile on our faces!!! 

I have been very impressed with all your hard work with your home learning. I have seen a lot of 

creativity and passion. As you are probably aware, it would have been half term next week if we 

were at school. As a school, we have decided that you all deserve a break from home learning so 

please do enjoy your well-deserved half term. Hopefully the sun will keep shining and you will be 

able to head out on some adventures. 

If you do wish to do some work, there will be some RE work on the website and it is always good to 

keep up with your reading and some maths (TTRockstars of Doodle Maths). 

Subject to the government’s decision on the 28th May, we are really looking forward to welcoming 

you back at school the following week. 

Keep smiling 

 

Miss George 


